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Welcome to 2023
From the Relieving Principal

Welcome to the 2023 school year.

It was lovely to have our students return from summer break recently. 
They have begun the year in an exemplary manner. The staff have been 
very impressed.

A huge Luddenham welcome to our new Kindy students:. Harper, 
Elizabeth, Darius, Kamila, Kye and Nova. You are already ‘big school’ 
experts and we love you being learners at our school..

Welcome also to new students in our other grades (and their families). . 
We are thrilled to have you join our amazing little school. Alina, Madelyn 
and Asher have already impressed us with their lovely manners and 
strong efforts in class.

This year, we welcome back Mrs Gillett to our school office. Mrs Gillett 
has given ‘above and beyond’ service to our school community for many 
years. If you are new to the school, please drop into the office and meet 
our lovely Mrs Gillett.

We also warmly welcome Miss Ash to our teaching staff. Miss Ash will 
reveal her teaching superpowers over the weeks to come. Miss Ash will 
be teaching our 5/6 class in collaboration with Mrs Jansen.

Mrs Mendham is another new addition to our teaching roster.She is an 
exemplary teacher. Mrs Mendham has worked at Luddenham Public 
School for many years. Mrs Mendham will be teaching K/1/2 each Friday.

Newsletters will go out in Weeks 3,6 and 9 of each term via Facebook.

I look forward to building upon the strengths of our school with you all.

Mrs Shannon Jansen



Meet our 2023 Student Leadership Team

















Stage Three  were given a $3,000,000 budget to select and furnish 
their dream home. What would you choose?
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P and C

Positions are vacant in our P and C and on our canteen roster. Please see Mrs Jansen or Mrs 
Gillett for more information.

The P and C will hold a general meeting soon. We will advise you as soon as a date has been set.

Our canteen remains closed. Once again, we will advise you when it is ready to reopen.



Parking
Don’t forget the Kiss and Ride 
area that is on Jamison Street 
must be used correctly. If you 
have parked in that area, 
please do not exit your vehicle 
to chat with other parents. This 
is often a point of frustration 
for parents that are wanting to 
pick up their child and get 
away from the school swiftly 
however are unable to, due to 
the congestion in the area.



Walking home from school

The school will be running programs throughout the year to educate our children on 
road safety. If your children walk home from school, please take the time to discuss 
with them the safest way to do so. Working collaboratively with our community is key 
to developing all our student’s understanding of road safety. If you have any questions 
or concerns about this, don’t hesitate to get in contact with the school.



Upcoming Events & Calendar

Please find a term overview. The dates are
correct at the time of publishing. We will update
you of any changes that arise over the course
of the term.



Getting in contact with the school
If you do need to get in contact with the school, there are a few different ways to do 
so.

Phone: 024773411 between 8.30am – 3pm

Email: Luddenham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Facebook will also be used to update our community about what is happening in our 
school and about upcoming events. Teachers may also choose to use their own class 
platforms to update their class community about what is happening.

Please make your child’s teacher your first point of contact where possible.
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